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          Greetings to all our soroptimist sisters in Denmark 

SI Princess Yennega congratulate and thank the 30 Danish Soroptimist clubs for  

raising such a huge amount (25.660 Euro) in order to support the school meals  

in Burkina Faso in 2020. 

We, SI Princess Yennega, wish you all a good and successful annual Moving the  

World to End Hunger meeting. We extend our greetings, thanks and gratitude to  

the soroptimists attending this meeting.  

We appreciate  the good partnership between our clubs, a partnership which we  

need so much, specially now, due to  the current problems of insecurity  

in Burkina Faso. But we believe in the resilience of our communities  

affected by terrorism. 

All our best regards 

SI Princess Yennega 
Georgette and Bernadette 

 

Foto fra besøg af Georgette og Bernadette i FN Byen (Nordhavnen) i forbindelse 
med Guvernørmødet i København i 2014 

 


